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Mr. Mike Rahall 
Village of Cleves 
92 Cleves Avenue,  
Cleves, Ohio 45002 
 
 
November 3, 2023 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rahall, 
 
 
Your application for the Hamilton County Public Health (HCPH) Mini-Grant has been funded for 
$35,000.00. We were excited to review your proposal and the strategies identified for addressing 
community resiliency, engagement, and COVID-19 mitigation. Thank you for your time in 
submitting a quality application. 
 
Please review below regarding next steps: 

• Review and return the signed HCPH Mini-Grant MOU & HCPH Mini Grant Amendment 

by November 10, 2023. 

• Submit the action plan and budget by November 30, 2023. 

• Touch base with staff member on status of action plan and implementation by March 29, 

2024. 

• Submit final summary by July 15, 2024. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to Cristie Iwasko at 513-265-9228 or 
cristie.iwasko@hamilton-co.org. Thank you for your application and dedication to addressing 
community resiliency, engagement, and COVID-19 mitigation. We look forward to the continued 
partnership! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Greg Kesterman 
Health Commissioner  
 


